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STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
(On Street Parking Places) Order 2009 

(Nun Street Variation) Order 2017 
 

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
There is currently very little general on street parking provision in the vicinity of the 
Grainger Market which results in customers to the market experiencing difficulties 
parking nearby when collecting larger products or goods. 
 
A request has therefore been made that a small number of short term parking 
spaces be provided directly outside of the market.  These spaces would give 
sufficient time for customers to collect larger goods from the market and will be 
advertised within the market as an ‘informal’ collection point. 
 
The spaces will operate daytime only and the existing evening and overnight taxi 
parking in this location will be retained. 
 
It is considered that the provision of these spaces will be of benefit to customers and 
reduce the need for vehicles to circulate around the pedestrianised zone to collect 
goods from the market. 
 
 


